State Route 248

/ ENVIRONMENTAL
ASSESSMENT
S.R. 224 t0 U.S. 40

PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE

Your Input is Important to Us

The Utah Department of Transportation (UDOT), in cooperation
with Park City, is conducting an Environmental Assessment (EA)
to evaluate the long-term transportation needs on State Route
(S.R.) 248, from S.R. 224 on the west to U.S. 40 on the east.

The study team invites you to provide input on the purpose of
the project, and additional transportation and environmental
considerations within the study area. For more information,
visit udot.utah.gov/sr248improved.

When: Tuesday, November 14, 2017, anytime between 5 - 7:30 p.m.
Where: Treasure Mountain Junior High,2530 Kearns Blvd., Park City
Phone: 435-602-7440

Email: sr248improved@utah.gov
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